

Dear Colleagues,

The Department of Chemistry at the University of Central Florida is currently performing a search for three Assistant Professors and one Open Rank Professor for a start date in August 2017. We would appreciate it if you would share the attached advertisement with your colleagues who may be interested in pursuing a position at our university.

All positions are posted on our internal hiring website, <a href="www.jobswithucf.com">www.jobswithucf.com</a>, as well as on C&EN Jobs and various additional locations. Initial review for the three Assistant Professor positions will begin on October 1<sup>st</sup> with all positions remaining open to applicants until they are filled. Please direct any questions about these positions to our Search Manager, Mr. Kurt Lorenz, at Kurt.Lorenz@ucf.edu or 407-823-4306.

For your help, we would be pleased to share postings or information related to your university in our department main office, feel free to send any flyers or advertisements by email to Mr. Lorenz.

Sincerely,

Cherie L Yestrebsky

Department Chair & Professor

Cherie L. Yestrebsky

Department of Chemistry

University of Central Florida